
From: Homer, Trina
Sent: 8/31/2012 6:01:20 AM
To: Michelle Cooke (michelle.cooke@cpuc.ca.gov)

Bottorff, Thomas E (/0=PG&E/OU=CORPORATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=TEB3)Cc:
Bee:
Subject: 2012 TIMP spending 

Hi Michelle,

We can confimi that the $40 million in PG&E 2012 TIMP strength testing spending identified in prior settlement 
offers to CPSD, is incremental to what was authorized and is being done pursuant to the last GT&S rate case for 
2012 TIMP spend. Let me know if you have any questions or want to discuss, and I apologize for the delay in 
getting back to you.

Trina

Sent from my iPad

SB GT&S 0290721
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